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Rules Committee,

I am a retired teacher and I used to teach Civics to 5th graders. I could explain How a Bill
Becomes a Law, but I never really figured a way to explain the Electoral College. I would tell
them that the Founding Fathers thought it wise, considering the nature of the country in the
1700s. They were smart enough to ask if it ought to be revised to reflect current conditions.

Today, you have an opportunity to work toward making that revision. Please vote for HB 2927.
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